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I am writing to voice my opposition to HB 4167.
 
I am opposed to the legislation for the following reasons:
 

1. On a global scale businesses in Oregon contribute a minuscule amount of pollution that contributes
to climate change.  Given the cost that this legislation will have, with no benefits to a global
problem, it makes no sense to impose this burden upon the businesses and citizens of Oregon.

2. Given the scope of this legislation it should not be pushed through a short session as there has
been insufficient time for it to be fully analyzed.

3. If the legislature truly believes this is the will of the citizens of the State of Oregon, then it should be
referred to the voters.
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